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Expiry of Switching Authorisation obtained in 2020  

Switching Authorisations obtained in 2020 will expire on the 31st of December 2023.  

You are now able to nominate for the specific Switching Refresher training course/s to renew your current 
Switching Authorisation/s. 

 

 

Electrical apprentices unable to attend T0838 training 

courses within the first 6 months of their Electrical 

Apprenticeship 

The ‘Safe Entry to High Voltage Enclosures’ Authorisation cannot be issued to Electrical Apprentices who are 

within their first 6 months of their electrical apprenticeship.   

Therefore, Electrical Apprentices are not permitted to attend a ‘T0838 Working Safely On or Near Electrical 

Network Infrastructure in QLD (System Key for EQL Contractors ONLY) (1009)’ training session.  

This information has been placed as a ‘note’ on the ‘T0838 Working Safely On or Near Electrical Network 

Infrastructure in QLD (System Key for EQL Contractors ONLY) (1009)’ training course tab on the Esitrain website. 

 

Esitrain is now processing Training being paid for by 

Invoice 

Esitrain will recommence processing training requests, that are being paid for by Invoices, from the 6th of July 2023. 

 

 

Esitrain Contacts 

For all training enquiries: 

• Esitrain webpage:  www.esitrain.com.au 

• Bookings:   bookings@esitrain.com.au  

• Contact Number:  1800 262 353 

• Esitrain Business Manager:  Stewartmacdonald@esitrain.com.au 
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